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COUNCIL (Continued from page |) 
to enter the annual N.F.P.A.contest 
on this b asis and neither had he 
availed himself of regular sources of! 
publicity. Boundary lines for the 
Fire Truck were also discussed at 
length. Only in the event of an 
extreme disaster, and this at the 
discretion of the Fire Chief, could 

THE NEWS 

HOW TO 
RENT MONEY 
Phone, write or walk into any 
€rescent Finance office and 
tell the manager you want to 
rent some money. Rent $50 
(23e for one week), or any 
amount up to $3,000 — or 
more. Because we respect 
our customers and their 
reasons for renting money, 
there’s no red tape, just a 

  

IN MEMORIAM 

In loving memory of our dear daughter, 
Joanne, who passed away in Terrace 
Bay, February 13, 1951. 

You left behind some aching hearts 
That loved you mos* sincere, 
That never shall and never will 
Forget you Joanne dear. 

the Fire Truck be taken out of the 
restricted hydrant area. 

Constables Warfield and Cuff re- 
ported for the Police Department and 
will be advised to register at one 
Police School, most suitable to local 
needs. 

On behalf of Circle Route Service 
Glen Pearen again sought a license, 
basing his request on withdrawal of 
the B.A.Garage. Noting the town 
By-law limits garages to two council 
motioned to issue the second garage license to Mr. 
Pearen. Reeve Adamo expressed the opinion as 
taxpayers they should be allowed to build and oper- 
ate. 

Accounts passed for payment were as follows:- 
Public Library $385.31, Hydro $8,733.87, Town- 
ship $32,852.83 and Snack Bar $4,166.08. 

Councillor Brown had the Police Budget ready 
and would hold a special meeting within the week. 
Questions by Councillor Cavanaugh on the Snack 
Bar were held over to a special meeting on finan- 

395.42 
710.65 

1,014.07 
2, ,016.00 

Imperial Motel 

cing scheduled for Tuesday, at 7 o'clock. Munici- 
pal employees had met and discussed the proposed 
benefit plan. A meeting would be arranged with 
Mr .J.Griffiths to present this plan. 

Councillor Cavanaugh had discussed and found 
there could be other property available for reloca- 
ting the cemeteries. He recommended also for 
consideration, a program to install a playground or 
tot lot behind Lakeview Drive, seeking a start on 
such a plan with the aid of a winter works program. 
This was felt to be a good spot and the Secretary 
was instructed to look into the winter works program. 

Councillor Brown advised on his study on the 
parking problem at St.Martin's Church. The Town 
crew were establishing the curb and erecting signs 
preventing parking on one side of the street. 

CHAMB’ ER OF COMMERCE MEETING THURSDAY 
The regular meeting of the Council of Terrace Bay 

Chamber of Commerce will be held on Thursday 
evening at 8 P.M. in the Recreation Centre. All 
are welcome to attend. 

Larger amounts up to $3,000 
(or more) also available. 

GRESCENT FINANCE 
“Canada’s most considerate 

Finance Company” 

E.J.Chateauvert, Manager - 
- Phone 825-3286 

simple credit requirement. 

EXAMPLE es: 

AMOUNT TERM MYMENT 
(months) 

$ 105.75 12 

Ever remembered by her loving Mommy 
NTHLY | and Daddy, 

Mr.and Mrs. Bob Williams 

STORK CLUB 

Born to, Mr.and Mrs. A. Chadney of 
Terrace Bay, a daughter on February 
10th. 

Born to, Mr.and Mrs. R.Moore of 
Schreiber, a daughter on February |4th. 

Born to, Mr.and Mrs. W.Wenakamak of Pays 
Plat, a daughter on February |6th. 

Born to, Mr.and Mrs. T.Pollard of Terrace Bay, 
a daughter on February 6th. 

Heather Lafontaine's rink won the Terrace Bay 
Ladies Curling Club Championship, defeating 
eleven other rinks j in a double round robin. With 

wACaORN's PHARMACY LTD. 
DIAL 825-3666 — TERRACE BAY, ONT. 

PRESCRIPTIONS 

AGENTS FOR: YARDLEY'S — REVLON 
DU-BARRY — CHANEL 

CAMERAS & SUPPLIES — BABY NEEDS 

COSMETICS 

second and Marg Knight, lead. 

The Local Association to Guides and Brownies 
will hold their February meeting Monday the 22nd 
at the home of Mrs.Hazel Lang, Fort Garry Road. 
The meeting will start at 8.30 P.M. 

CURLING CLUB NEWS 
An active weekend took place at the Curling 

Club when the Men's Club held their annual Club 
Bonspiel with Gary Galvin as chairman. 

The Lou Duquette rink won the Soughton Trophy 
which was presented by F.O.Soughton. Others 
on the Duquette rink are Curly Hale, third, Ken 
MacLeod, second and Donald Teniuk, lead. 

Runner up rink were the H.Hamilton rink of 
G.Dodge, D.Hersey and J.Szpak. 

Sign in Motel with recently installed sprinkler syste 
"Don't smoke in bed - you may drown yourself."  


